


 (a) Financial Statement  

  Members gave consideration to a report detailing the current position of the 
investment transaction activity for the period.   

 
Decision 

 

Members agreed to note the statement and balance of income available.   
 

(Reference:  Financial Statement, Simmers & Co Chartered Accountants, dated 7 
June 2023, submitted) 

 

 (b) Accounts for Year Ended 31 March 2023  

  Members gave consideration to the annual accounts for the year ended 31 March 
2023.   

 
Decision 
 

Members agreed to note the contents of the annual accounts.   
 

(Reference:  Annual Accounts, Simmers & Co Chartered Accountants, dated 31 
March 2023, submitted) 
 

 5. COMMON GOOD FUND APPLICATIONS  
 

 (a) Mull of Kintyre Music and Arts Association  

  Members gave consideration to the application from the Mull of Kintyre Music and 

Arts Association. 
 
Decision 

 

Members agreed to award the group £6,000 to assist with the 2023 Mull of Kintyre 

Music Festival.    
 

 (b) Kintyre Food Bank  

  Members gave consideration to the application from Kintyre Food Bank. 

 
Decision 
 

Members agreed to award the group £1,600 to assist in the provision of enhanced 
packages for families during the school holidays. 

 

 (c) Mull of Kintyre Half



 

 (d) Keeping It Local CIC  

  Members gave consideration to the application from Keeping It Local CIC.   
 
Decision 
 

Members agreed to award the group £500 to assist with the cost of the 
administration and promotion of walking tours in Campbeltown.   
 

 6. END OF PROJECT MONITORING  
 

Consideration was given to the End of Project Monitoring information provided in respect 
of all awards granted for the 2021/22 financial year.  Members noted the ongoing work of 
Committee Services in ensuring that contact is made in respect of awards where the End 

of Project Monitoring information remains outstanding.  
 
Decision 
 

Members agreed to note the information provided.   

 
 7. CONSIDERATION OF CURRENT CRITERIA  

 

Members gave consideration to the current criteria of the Fund.  Discussion was had on a 
number of possible areas of amendment/inclusion including where an application forms 

part of a wider project, as much information as possible on other funding sources should 
be provided. 

 
 
Decision 

 

Members agreed that the Governance Manager would look to update the criteria as 

outlined above and circulate to Members for agreement before it goes live.   
 

 8. ANY OTHER COMPETENT BUSINESS  

 

The Governance Manager provided a short update to Members on the ongoing work to 

raise awareness of the Fund, with it being noted that the Campbeltown Courier may be 
interested in running an article on the Fund later in the year.   
 

 9. DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
 

Trustees noted that the next meeting of the Campbeltown Common Good Fund would 
take place on Wednesday, 6 September 2023.   
 


